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Dear Parents, 

 

In preparation for our Vision Valley camp early next term, we require parents to complete 

the medical form attached. If your child takes medication daily or regularly, please make 

note of it on this form. If your child needs to take other medication e.g. antibiotics, while 

on the excursion, you will have another form to complete just prior to the excursion. 

 

It is also very important that any special dietary requirements or food allergies are listed. 

Please write N/A or ‘not known’ if not applicable. The medical form needs to be returned 

by Friday 22
nd

 September, to your child’s teacher. 

 

The accompanying list of items is a suggestion on what to pack for the excursion. 

 

If you have any queries, please see your class teacher or Mrs Bennett.  

 

 

 

Karen Bennett      Dr John Paterson    

Assistant Principal      Principal 

Stage 2            

   

 

 

 

 

 


